Robin Hadlock Seeley
Pembroke

To the chairs and members of the ACF Committee:

This bill would establish a uniform set of rules for all public land leases and sales. The Bureau
of Public Lands does not how have a process or rules in place to determine if a project meets
"substantially altered" criteria. There's a problem when a phrase such as "substantially
altered" is used in statute or in rules as a criterion for a project without a definition of
"substantially altered", which can mean different things to different people and different
administrations. | believe voting "ought to pass” on LD 1075 would great increase openness
and transparency in how our public lands are treated. Please vote OTP on LD 1075.

Sincerely,
Robin Hadlock Seeley



